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U.S. MANUFACTURER APPROVED AS CAPA PARTICIPANT  

Production Bumper Stampings, Inc. Passes Stringent Quality Inspection 
 

WASHINGTON, DC. – The Certified Automotive Parts Association (CAPA) 
announces that Production Bumper Stampings, Inc. (PBSI), a metal stamping facility 
headquartered in Memphis, Tennessee, is now a participating CAPA manufacturer.  
This brings the total number of CAPA manufacturers to 32. In order to be approved 
as a CAPA manufacturer, PBSI passed a detailed review and inspection of its quality 
system and manufacturing processes.   

 
 “Production Bumper Stampings’ decision to comply with CAPA’s 

comprehensive quality standards is a strong indication of their desire to build parts 
that meet the demands of today’s collision repairers,” said Jack Gillis, Executive 
Director of the independent, non-profit association. “Complying with CAPA quality 
standards requires an attention to detail, understanding of the importance of fit and 
finish, and consistent manufacturing processes, all of which are important to 
Production Bumper Stampings.” 

 
 “Production Bumper Stampings is pleased to become a part of the CAPA 
organization and look forward to providing the aftermarket industry with quality 
manufactured products, said Mike O’Neal, President of Production Bumper 
Stampings, Inc.” 

 
 
 

The Certified Automotive Parts Association, founded in 1987, is the nation’s only independent, non-profit, 
third party crash parts quality certification organization.  CAPA certification identifies, for both consumers 
and the industry, those parts that meet our high quality standards for fit, form, finish, material content and 
corrosion resistance.  For more information see www.CAPAcertified.org.   
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